
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF CANTON 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Canton Leisure Services Five Year Master Plan

On December 13, 2011 at 7:00 p.m. in the Board Room of the Administration Building, 1150 S. Canton Center Road, Canton,
Michigan, the Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing on the Canton Leisure Services Five Year Master Plan.  Public participation
and comments are welcome.  The Canton Leisure Services Five Year Master Plan is currently available for public review on the Canton
website at www.cantonfun.org.
Questions, written comments or requests for information should be directed to:  Brad Sharp, Maintenance Manager, Leisure Services
Department, 1150 S. Canton Center Road, Canton, Michigan 48188, (734) 394-5310.

Brad Sharp, Maintenance Manager
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